Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2009 10:25 AM

To: Jennifer Sedlachek; 'Jim Chappell’

Cc: mashpetroleum@yahoo.com; msepehr@somaenv.com
Subject: RO491 Work plan approval

Dear Ms. Sedlachek, etal,

Thank you for the July 29, 2009 Work Plan Addendum for the Exxon #7-3006, 720 High St., Oakland site. As per my e-
mail dated July 20, 2009 and my approval letter dated June 25, 2009, the work plan and the adjusted locations have
been approved. As such, no further approval letter will be sent for this work.

Regards,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Alameda County Environmental Health
(510) 639-1287 (direct)

(510) 337-9335 (fax)
barbara.jakub@acgov.org

Online case files are available at the website below
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/resources.htm




